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Dear Councilor 80)9\&(] (L\ 5\Q>

Please consider approving the Washington Place project that is
proposed for Newtonville.

Having affordable housing in Newton should be a priority and voting
yes for this community oriented development would bring greatly
needed housing to the area.

The Washington Place project will take a tired, rundown part of our city
and give it much needed rejuvenation.

We support the local developer who wants to improve this section of
our city. We hope you will support him too.

Thank you for your ¢

37 Woodchester Drive
Chestnut Hill, MA






